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Dear legislators,  

 

I am a father of 3 kids in school and I urge you to vote yes on SB-1552. This bill 

removes requirement that student must receive approval from resident school district 

before enrolling in virtual public charter school not sponsored by school district 

eliminating the maximum percentage of students that can be enrolled outside the 

school district. What is best for the students and their parents should never be 

determined by quotas or limited by where the kids can attend. If we are to keep 

parents from withdrawing kids from the public system and opting for homeschooling, 

it has to be more flexible to meet needs, especially kids with special needs. This bill 

is an absolute must and no one should be against it, anybody against such a bill I 

would have to question them on just what they actually care about because it 

wouldn't be the children. Please vote yes on SB-1552. For the childrens best 

interests. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 

 

 


